
 
 

 
 
 

Delegated Decisions by Cabinet Member for 
Environment (including Transport) 

Thursday, 11 February 2016 
 

ADDENDA 
 

2. Questions from County Councillors  

  
Councillor John Howson 
 
In October 2015 the County Council conducted an informal consultation of 
residents in William Lucy Way, a road that is largely in my division, although a 
small part is in that of another councillor. This consultation followed suggestions 
formulated for parking restrictions that were drawn up in late 2014.  
 
The matter was listed of outstanding works provided to the localities meeting for 
Oxford in January, but no timescale was provided. Can the Cabinet Member 
please provide residents with a timescale for the formal consultation on any 
proposals for parking regulations? 

 
Response by the Cabinet member for Environment 
 
I understand that there were almost 30 responses to the informal consultation 
undertaken late last year with residents expressing some quite strongly held views. 
Officers are currently reviewing the responses with a view to producing revised 
proposals to discuss with yourself and Cllr Pressel before the end of this month. I 
suggest that together you will then be able to decide on the next steps for the 
consultation. 
 

3. Petitions and Public Address  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Item 4 – Proposed car Club Bays – Headington Area, Oxford 
 
Charles Young 
Ellie Grebinak 
 
Item 6 – Proposed disabled Persons Parking Places, Various Locations, 
Oxford plus Removal of an Existing Parking bay in Widnmill Road, Headington 
 
Richard Ford 
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Item 7 – Proposed Amendment to Prohibition of Driving Order – Cholsey Old 
reading Road/Caps Lane 
 
Michael Morley 
Councillor Mark Gray 

 
 


